
The great heat of this period in Italy continues and does not facilitate my desire to get to work! 
I took advantage of the period to make some small trips so progress was very little, however, before 
closing the site "for holidays", I wanted to give you an update. 
 
I followed a suggestion of a Forum member and made thin 1mm strips from the styrene sheet of the 
same thickness. 
 

 
 
These strips are elastic enough to fit into window holes without breaking and adhere well to the shape 
of the wood. Here they are positioned after having slightly widened the openings, now the result is 
much better. I brought them to size and finished with sandpaper so that they are flush with the 
superstructure. 
In correspondence of the U-shaped opening I have instead applied a strip of silver film. 
 

 
 
I then used the chrome Molotow marker to give the final look to the profiles. I would say that the result 
is satisfactory even if the photo does not make the effect. 
 



 
 
At this point, I thank all those who read my post and wish you happy holidays. 
 

 


